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CHA Increases Rent by Only 3% 
 
Clydebank Housing Association is happy to report that they have been able to 
limit this year’s increase to 3% across all of their housing stock.  In real terms 
this works out at an estimated £6.50 per month rise for an average two 
bedroom property. 
 
This represents good value for money for Clydebank Housing Association’s 
tenants, particularly when tenants of other landlords in the area are facing 
proposed rent increases of between 3.8% and 5.8%.  CHA has also achieved 
this without the need to cut any of the services they provide to their tenants, 
and they continue to offer a high standard of accommodation. 
 
Joe Farrell, Senior Housing Officer said “Good budgeting and management of 
our running costs and arrears has enabled us to limit the required increase in 
rents to 3%.  This also reaffirms our rents as being amongst the lowest and 
most affordable in West Dunbartonshire, which we feel is important to our 
tenants in the current difficult financial climate.” 
 
For more information visit www.clydebank-ha.org.uk 
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